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A plane lands at the Robert Gray Army Airfield runway on Fort Hood Tuesday, January 30, 2018. 
Eric J. Shelton | Herald 

The Killeen-Fort Hood Regional Airport will have a new hangar, thanks to a $1.52 

million federal grant. 

Rep. John Carter, R-Round Rock, the ranking member of the Military Construction and 

Veteran Affairs Subcommittee of the House Committee on Appropriations, announced 

the grant on Friday. 

Carter is the U.S. representative of Texas’ 31st District, which covers most of Killeen, 

including the airport, and the eastern part of Fort Hood. 



Carter’s office said the grant is being awarded through the Airport Incentive Program, 

according to a news release. 

The hangar will be 10,000 square feet, the release said. 

Killeen spokeswoman Hilary Shine said the new hangar is an economic development 

project to be leased to CSI Aviation, a private aviation company. 
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https://kdhnews.com/news/local/new-hangar-to-be-constructed-at-killeen-fort-hood-regional-
airport/article_d236c512-cdce-11ea-baa9-5f7a0f7f17d5.html 


